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28 May 2014

Our ref: I
Subject: Your request conceming I

Dear Madam,

Following our previous carrespondence, we would like to inform you that after an in depth
study of the case and in light of the information available to it, the Commission considered that the
data about your client registered in INTERPOL’s files raised strong doubts as to compliance with the
applicable rules.

Following the Commission’s recommendation, the data you challenged was deleted from
INTERPOL’s files,

Yours faithfully,

oV

Secretariat to the Commission
for the control of INTERPQOL’s files

GROSSMAN Sandra

T10.N. Washington St Suite 350
Rockville, MD 20850
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